
County of Sonoma 
State of California 

Date: January 5, 2021 
Item Number:   

Resolution Number:   

 

☐ 4/5 Vote Required 

Resolution of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Sonoma, State of California,  

Honoring and Acknowledging Petaluma City Councilmember Kathy Miller  

for Eight Years of Exemplary Public Service to the People of Petaluma 

 

Whereas, Kathy Miller was elected to the Petaluma City Council in 2012, and re-elected 

in 2016 serving the people of Petaluma with distinction for eight years until 2020; and   

Whereas, during her dedicated service on the Council, Councilmember Miller listed 

among her priorities parks, transportation and pedestrian safety; and 

Whereas, Councilmember Miller, the sole eastside council member, was instrumental in 

achieving the Petaluma Community Sports Fields, which provides a place to play for many local 

youth leagues in East Petaluma; and 

Whereas, appointed to the Sonoma County Transportation Authority/Regional Climate 

Protection Authority in 2015, Councilmember Miller advocated for funding to widen Highway 

101 through Petaluma, including the addition of sound walls and appropriation of space for the 

future Rainier crosstown connector; and 

Whereas, Councilmember Miller’s assistance in securing the City’s first new revenue 

source, Measure U, ensures a lasting legacy of community benefit. 

Now, Therefore, Be It Resolved that the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors does 
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hereby honor and acknowledge Petaluma City Councilmember Kathy Miller for eight years of 

exemplary public service to the people of Petaluma, and sincerely thanks her for her good 

work.  

Supervisors: 

Gorin:  Rabbitt:  Coursey:  Gore:  Hopkins:  

Ayes:  Noes:  Absent:  Abstain:  

So Ordered. 
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